JACK V. LoPRESTI, General Manager 1570 ON YOUR DIAL

WGSR

MILLEN, GEORGIA

Phone 1080 P. O. Box 773

September 30, 1958

Mr. S.R. Morss
Route 3
Bradford, Mass,

Dear Sir:

We here at WGSR appreciate very much your report
of our Program Test on the night of September 30th.

In testing out a new radio station we are always
interested in listeners reports, especially one as
far distant as yours,

S0, in closing let me say once more how much we

appreciate your letter and keep listening to the 1570
spot on your dial and write to us again real soon.
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Jack ¥. LoPresti
Chief Engineer
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YOUR ADVERTISING ON RADIO MILLEN WILL GET SALES RESULTS! ———



